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BUILDING STRONG
FOUNDATIONS FOR LEARNING

2 New Elementary 
Schools for 
Charlottetown 
$64.9M over 5 years 
To meet the most urgent capacity 
needs, new, net-zero ready schools 
will be built in both East and West 
Royalty, with space for 650 students 
at each site. 

Georgetown School 
Replacement
$10M over 5 years
To replace the elementary school 
with a new facility to provide a 
modern learning environment 
to support innovative teaching 
methods.

Westisle High School 
$16.8M over 4 years
Phase one of a completed 
needs assessment-based major 
renovation.

Queen Charlotte 
Expansion
$18.9M over 3 years
To add over 20,000 square feet of 
learning space as well as meeting 
rooms, updated mechanical 
systems, and green building 
initiatives.

School Revitalization 
Fund
$16M over 3 years  
To continue the multi-year, $22M 
commitment, started in Fall 2023 
which will address urgent needs 
such as classroom upgrades, 
learning space improvements, 
and accessibility enhancements,  
ensuring that every school in PEI is 
a safe, modern place to learn.

Sherwood School

East Royalty and West Royalty will receive net-zero ready 
schools with capacity for 650 students each.

New Stratford School, under construction




